Racklez, Shaun

From: Julian Lawrence-Ball +

Sent: 11 December 2020 15:53

To: Rackley, Shaun

Subject: Re: DVLA offences and committee

Hi Shaun.

Oh dear. I had no idea that the courts had done that.I was aware I had sadly been flashed and as I was
driving one of tars [ thought I had returned the paperwork correctly. I will of course provide a

full account of myself and my actions to the committee. There are mitigating circumstances around the time
of the offence that I feel would give clarity to my mistake.

Regards
Julian Lawrence-Ball

On Fri, 11 Dec 2020 at 09:05, Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.oov.uk> wrote:

Hi Julian,

Please find attached a letter that I stress you must read.

We have carried out a DVLA check of your licence and note that you have 9 points on your licence. The
matter is now to be referred to Torbay Council’s Licensing Sub-Committee for a determination whether
you remain a fit and proper person to hold a licensed drivers badge with this local authority.

Please can you submit your mitigating circumstances by no later than the 29** December 2020 and I will
notify you of the Committee date thereafier.

Regards

Shaun
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